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BOARD MEETING & TREASURER’S REPORT.  The February 2017 GHA Board Meeting was held at the 
home of Joyce and Chuck Mason. As of December 30, 2016, our bank balance was $4892.92. As of this 
writing, we have 80 paid members for 2016. (See Treasurer's Report on other side.) 
 
WELCOME TO THE NEIGHBORHOOD!  Please extend a warm welcome to our newest neighbors:  

 Carl and Becky White of 3246 Charlyne Drive 
 Celeste Carcamo and family of 3242 Magnolia Drive 
 Vaughn Talbert & Lauren Pelletier of 3143 Magnolia Drive 

 
If you know of other newcomers to Grimesdale, please contact Laura Allison (see masthead) so she can 
welcome them in the Gazette. 
 
SUNSHINE REPORT.  If you know of anyone in Grimesdale who is ill, is in the hospital, or has died, please tell 
Tanya (692-8678 or joneslawrence@bellsouth.net) so she can send an appropriate card. 
 
SIGNS OF SPRING.  Are you ready for longer days, warmer weather and blooming flowers?   

 Daylight Saving Time is around the corner. Set your clocks forward 1 hour on March 12th 
 First Day of Spring, March 20th  

 
SNOW SHOVEL.  Don’t put the snow shovel away yet.  There is still the possibility of winter weather.  If you 
need your driveway cleared, you can hire a snow scraping service.  John Mason, Grimesdale resident is 
available for driveway snow scraping.  Contact him at (828-692-8423).   Last December, John did a huge favor 
to residents as he drove between drive-way jobs, he cleared many of the neighborhood streets before the 
Department of Transportation could make it to Grimesdale.  Thanks, John, for being a great neighbor! 
 
NEIGHBORHOOD NETWORKS.   
Grimesdale Website   www.grimesdale.org  
(A new resident found the website very helpful. He suggested that everyone check out the History section.)  
Grimesdale Facebook Group  www.facebook.com/groups/grimesdale 
Next Door Online Community  https://ashevillehwy.nextdoor.com/news 

 
QUOTE FOR THE SEASON.  “It was one of those March days when the sun shines hot and the wind blows 
cold: when it is summer in the light, and winter in the shade.” -Charles Dickens 
 
BOOK NOOK.  The next meeting of the Grimesdale Book Club will be held at 7:15 p.m. on Tuesday, April 
25 at the home of Joyce Mason, 185 N. Mason Way. We will discuss the book A Man Called Ove, by Fredrik 
Backman. If you would like to join us or learn more about the club, please contact Evelyn VandenDolder (693-
5992). 
 



GRIMESDALE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION – APRIL MEETING.  The next GHA Board meeting will be 
held at 7 p.m. on Tuesday, April 11th at the home of Joyce and Chuck Mason, 185 N. Mason Way. All board 
members (including street directors) please plan to attend. All residents are welcome. 
 

GRIMESDALE HOMES ASSOCIATION, INC. 
Treasurer’s Report for Quarter Ending December 30, 2016 

 
Bank Balance as of September 30, 2016  $5,368.41 
   
RECEIPTS   
Dues Collected (September through December) 140.00  
   
EXPENDITURES   
2nd Half of Park Lawn Maintenance 325.00  
Tree Pruning 90.00  
Printing, Garage Sale Ads & Website Costs  200.49  
TOTAL 615.49  
   
Bank Balance as of December 30, 2016  $4,892.92 

 
 
SPRING RENEWAL - THANKS to the following residents for supporting your GHA by paying your dues FOR 
THE YEAR 2017 as of March 5, 2017.  
Apple Creek Lane C Knighten, B Miller, 
Brookside Camp Road   
Cardinal Lane R Russell 
Charlyne Drive M Hull 
Cherrywood Lane  
Cheryl Drive R & C Kish 
Crabapple Circle  
Crabapple Hill Lane L Siebel 
Florida Drive  
Magnolia Drive C Masters-Webb, E VandenDolder & B Erickson, D & M Whitaker 
Mason View Lane K & T Simon 
N. Mason Way  
Napier Drive  
Primrose Drive J Van Matre 
Starlight Lane  K & C St Clair 
Wesley Way W & S West, R Goldman 

 
Cut here ….…...........………………………………………………………...………………………………………… 
 
Thanks to all who have already paid their 2017 dues. If you haven't done so, please make your check in the 
amount of $20, payable to the Grimesdale Homes Association. Mail it, along with this completed form, to Bill 
Erickson, GHA Treasurer, 3116 Magnolia Dr., Hendersonville, NC 28792. 
 
Name ___________________________________   Address _______________________________________ 

Phone ___________________________________   E-Mail ________________________________________ 

 
A suggestion was made to install speed bumps to address the complaint of speeding in Grimesdale. 
 
GHA Member Survey: 
Do you want to have speed bumps on your street?      Yes      No   
Do you want to have speed bumps on the main street that you use to exit/enter Grimesdale?     Yes      No   
 


